
PETONIC CATS RECUPERATION
 Oral Solution 
Recovery formula for cats weakened

Formulation

Each 100 mL contain:  Nucleotides1 500 mg, taurine 400 mg, L-carnitine 200 mg, DL-Methionine
500 mg, L-Lysine (as hydrochloride) 250 mg, L-Threonine 50 mg, L-Tryptophan 7.5 mg, L-Histidine
(as hydrochloride) 90 mg, L-Arginine (as hydrochloride) 49 mg, L-Aspartic acid 145 mg, L-Serine
68 mg, glutamic acid 116 mg, L-Proline 51 mg, glycine 57.5 mg, L-Alanine 97.5 mg, L-Cysteine
( as hydrochloride) 15 mg, L-Valine 110 mg, L-Leucine 115 mg, L-Isoleucine 12.5 mg,
L-Tyrosine 34 mg, L-Phenylalanine 81 mg, vitamin A (as retinol palmitate) 250 000 IU, vitamin
D3 ( as cholecalciferol) 50,000 IU, vitamin E (as alpha tocopheryl acetate) 375 mg, vitamin K3
(as menadione sodium bisulfite) 25 mg, vitamin B1 (as thiamine hydrochloride) 350 mg, vitamin
B2 (as riboflavin 5 sodium phosphate) 400 mg , vitamin B3 (as nicotinamide) 1 000 mg, vitamin
B5 (as calcium pantothenate) 1 500 mg, vitamin B6 (as pyridoxine hydrochloride) 200 mg, vitamin
B7 (Biotin) 0.2 mg, vitamin B9 (as folic acid) 25 mg vit amine B12 (cyanocobalamin) 1 mg,
vitamin BH (such as Inositol) 0.3 mg, essential fatty acids 50 mg, sodium selenite 12.5 mg,
potassium iodide 50 mg, Cobalt gluconate 50 mg, copper-edetate 20 mg, manganese-edetate 100 mg,
zinc-edetate 300 mg, iron-edetate 21 mg, sodium chloride 1 000 mg, potassium chloride 825 mg,
magnesium sulfate 45.5 mg, citric acid 300 mg, excipients csp 100 mL

Indications

As a support for the recovery of post-surgery animals, sick, weak or elderly animals and as a
health promoter for puppies. It also helps cats with eating or drinking problems. Specific
indications: catabolic stress situations, support for patients with IG, pancreatitis, chronic
kidney failure, liver problems, difficulty or problems eating or drinking in recovery periods,
after surgery or before therapeutic diets. Prolonged anti-biotherapies, dehydration and
adjuvant in cases of infections and intoxications, as a supplement in newborn animals,
improving the response to immunization and post-vaccination nutritional reinforcement in
kittens and to support the recovery of weakened, sick or convalescent animals. administration
of medications and supplements, especially those of low palatability. Pets that do not drink
enough water and consequently may suffer from urinary stones.

Dosage and Administration

Orally, directly, with food or in drinking water, at a rate of 1 to 2 mL per 5 kg daily, once
or twice a day. day for 14 days. Shake before using.
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